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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2018 8:42 AM
To: 'Victoria Wilcher'
Subject: RE: Callis Communications-Email Confirm

Good morning Ms. Wilcher, 
 
We have received your updated email address and we will update the contact information in our system for Docket 
20170262. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Victoria Wilcher [mailto:vwilcher@cspire.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 3:12 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Callis Communications-Email Confirm 
 
Carlotta,  
 
I have received your letter regarding confirming my email and Docket No. 20170262.  
 
The letter was sent to Drew Gorney, and he is no longer with the company. I am the point of contact for Callis 
Communications.  
 
Thank you! 
 
Victoria Wilcher, CPA | Tax Compliance Accountant | C Spire 
1018 Highland Colony Parkway | Suite 330 | Ridgeland, MS 39157 
601.974.7375 office | 601.540.8618 wireless | 601.974.7316 fax 
cspire.com 
 




